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Executive Summary 

This report provides Members with a summary of recent actions and achievements of the 
Area Committee and Area Management Team. 

Specific Implications For: 
  

Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion  
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  

Chapel Allerton 
Moortown 
Roundhay 

Originator: Hannah Rees  
Tel: 214 5872  

 

 

Delegated Executive 
Function available 
for Call In 

 

Council 
Function 

Delegated Executive 
Function not available for 
Call In Details set out in the 
report 

 
 

x  

 



 

Purpose of this report 

1. This report enables the Area Committee to track progress of the actions identified in 
the Area Delivery Plan 2006/07, and provides details of work achievements of the 
Area Management Team since the last Area Committee meeting.   

2. Appendix 1 refers to progress on specific issues raised by Members at Area 
Committee meetings. 

3. Appendix 2 tracks progress against the Area Delivery Plan 2006/07. 

Significant action and achievements since the last Area Committee 
meeting 
 

4. Since the last Area Committee meeting on 4th September, the Area Management 
Team has been working on completing the Chapeltown Community Facilities Review 
for presentation at today’s meeting.  This follows the deputation to full Council on 
28th February by the Chapeltown Community Centre Action Group.  The review has 
been tied closely to the LIFT Joint Service Centre requirements on the Hayfield site 
and one outcome has been clarification over the final land requirements of the Joint 
Service Centre.        

5. The Team is working with Education Leeds to carry out a community impact 
assessment in the Miles Hill / Potternewton area following the decision by Executive 
Board to support the recommendation to close Miles Hill and Potternewton Primary 
Schools and establish a one and a half form of entry primary school on the 
Potternewton site in September 2007.  The assessment looks at three key areas – 
community facilities provided by or based at the schools, community facilities in 
addition to the schools and how to maintain community provision should Miles Hill 
Primary School close.  The assessment should be completed by mid October and 
will feed into the Beckhill Implementation Group and the Implementation Board that 
will oversee the establishment of any new school on the Potternewton site.     

6. Ward Member meetings are being arranged for October/November to work through a 
review of the area priorities to inform the Area Delivery Plan for 2007/08.  Members 
will also be asked for their views on the revised District Partnership action plan, prior 
to a full report at the December Area Committee meeting.   

7. For future Area Committee meetings Members are requested to consider taking 
reports from the service areas delegated to them.  The Youth Service has recently 
attended so it is suggested Community Safety (Neighbourhood Wardens and CCTV) 
are asked to report at the December meeting. 

Recommendations 

8. Members are requested to note the recent actions and achievements and provide 
comment as appropriate.    


